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INFORMATION ONLY 

 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:  

The River Road ISD has received our Official Notification of the 2015 Final 

School FIRST (Financial Integrity Rating System of Texas) Rating for the 2014-

2015 School Year.  River Road’s score was 90 and resulted in a rating of 

“Superior” which is the highest rating possible. 

 

Within two months of the receipt of this notification, we are required to hold 

a public meeting to distribute a report to the Board and the Public that 

explains our district’s rating.  The Notice of Public Meeting was published in 

the Amarillo Globe on October 24, 2016 and October 31, 2016.  The report, 

which is attached, is to include the following: 

 

 A copy of the Superintendent’s current employment contract. 

 Reports concerning Reimbursements made to the Superintendent and 

Board Members, Outside Compensation received by the 

Superintendent, Gifts received by the Superintendent and the 

Board, and Business Transactions between the District and the 

Board. 

 

The report will be distributed at the Board meeting.  

 

BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 

To hold a public meeting to distribute and explain the School FIRST Rating and 

required report. 


